
Monday, September 25, 2017 at 11:00 PM 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

From: ICANN Global Support  
Date: Monday, September 25, 2017 at 11:00 PM  
Subject: Naming Services portal planned go live update 
 

 
  
  

Dear [RPC or Applicant Name], 
  
Please be advised our 25 September 2017 planned launch of the Naming Services 
portal has been delayed. We have migrated all the data and are in the process of 
verification and reconciliation of the same. We will provide you another update within 
24hrs. 
  
We apologize for the delay and remind you that you may contact Global Support should 
you have questions in the interim. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Neeraj Sood 

Sr. Manager, ICANN Product Management 
neeraj.sood@icann.org 
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